[bookmark: _GoBack]PETITION-ASSISTED SUICIDE BILL NSW: During Masses this weekend and next you will be asked to sign a petition against the NSW Voluntary assisted Dying Bill 2017. It allows persons to access physician assisted suicide. It is impossible to safeguard against abuses and coercion in such legislation. NSW should be working to provide better access to good end of life care instead. You will hear more about this during Mass and there will be volunteers facilitating petition signing afterwards. More Info: www.noeuthanasia.org.au click on Take Action and NSW.
